Chan, Mark

From: Liz Fenner

Sent: 20 February 2020 23:23

To: Planning; Chan, Mark

Subject: OBJECTION to 21 Fairfax Place Planning Application 2019/5674/P

OBJECTION to 21 Fairfax Place Planning Application 2019/5674/P
Dear Sirs

I am writing to object to the above planning application. I am a long-time resident of Fairfax Place and do
not wish to see the original/current facades of the buildings in this charming mews altered.

In the 60 years since these mews terraced houses replaced the original stables, residents have worked hard
to maintain the attractive symmetry of the facades despite there being some interior alterations and minor
extensions elsewhere. The intention is to retain this fine example of mid-century town planning, so easy on
the eye and pleasing to view, as evidenced by the recent renewal of the cobbled road surface. Also this is the
basis on which the proposed change to the exterior at No 19 was refused in January.

On entering the mews from Fairfax Road, these proposed changes would be instantly noticeable: the
changed outline of the roof extension would be immediately apparent, the replacement of the "garage door"
(despite we residents knowing that behind it there is residential accommodation) would look like a missing
tooth in an otherwise perfect set of teeth.

Please note my objection and refuse this application.

Yours faithfully
Elizabeth A Fenner



